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P R E F A C E 

Ve.veJLopme.nt Control has become one. of the most important 
Aubjects in Tom and Country Planning Aince it is beting recognised 

as a mejtkod to ensure orderly development of cities. 

Therefore it* task is presently defined comprehensively 
to include, Social, Ph.y6ie.al, Economic and Environmental aspects, 
when enforcing regulations and implementing development plan 
propoAals towards achieving a planned development in unban areas. 
For this purpoAe development control is identified as an integrated 
element built into the development plan AyAtem dealing with the 
development promotion aA.pe.ct. 

In Shi, Lanka there are various lam which hoA introduced 
development control meoAureA. at national, Regional and Local level, 
where Housing and Town improvement Ordinance of 191 5, Town and 
Country Planning Ordinance of 1946, and Urban Vevelopment Authority 
Law Wo.41 of 191 i which playA a dominent role tn exeAciAing 

Vevelopment Control at local level. In fact the Atudy iA concerned 
with analyAing the AultabiliXy of development control regulation* in 
their applicability to Colombo urban area in the context of 
meliorating Social, PhyAical and Economic AtandardA of people. It 
further trieA to highlight how Regulations are integrated with Social 
and Economic aApectA, although it mainly dealA with phyAical aApect 
of a city. 

The necesAity of carrying out Auch a Atudy was felt Aince 

there iA very little evidence to prove that adequate research being 
carried out before formulating these regulations to Auit the local 
conditions. MoAt of the AtandardA introduced by these IOWA were 
based on foreign Legislations, hence their applicability became 

difficult because Socio-Economic factors were different from one 
country to another. On the other hand people Atill insist on the 

http://Ve.veJLopme.nt
http://Ph.y6ie.al
http://aA.pe.ct


thought 0)5 development control only concerned with, physical 

a&pect, which lt> aJUo onlented towaAdi Negative approach to 

development, theneione the &tudy l& onganl&ed to envisage, how 

development control can be positive, pesmUblve, and Important 

In the. context ofa achieving a planned development, with 

leheAence to Socio Economic and Physical a6pect& o£ a city. 
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